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Señor 
Marcelo Trivelli 
Asesor de Presidente de la República 
La Moneda 
Presente  

De mi consideración: 

Tengo el honor de adjuntar a la presente, una carta enviada por el 
Honorable Dato Ser Dr Mahathir Mohamed, Primer Ministro de Malasia 
a Su Excelencia, El Presidente de la República, don Patricio Aylwin 
Azócar. 

. Reciba Ud., mis más atentos saludos, 

   

   

   

   

   

\ 
Iskandar Sarudin 
Consejero 1 .  j 



DR MAHATHIR BIN MOHAMAD 

PRIME MINISTER 
MALAYSIA 

16 November 1993 

His Excellency 
Mr Patricio Aylwin Azocar 
President 
Republic of Chile 
Santiago 

Thank you for your letter of 23rd September in which 
you reiterated your request for Malaysia's support for Mr 
Rafael Moreno's candidature to the post of the Director 
General of FAO, the election of which took place in Rome 
on November 8. 

As Your Excellency is aware, Malaysia supported your 
candidate throughout the rounds of balloting until the 
final round when Mr Moreno withdrew in favour of the 
Senegal candidate, Mr Jacques Diouf, who was eventually 
elected to the post of the Director General of FAO. 
While I am disappointed that Mr Rafael Moreno was not 
finally elected I am encouraged that, at least, the post 
went to a candidate from the South. 

May I take this opportunity to reciprocate the kind 
sentiments expressed in your letter. My wife and I look 
forward with pleasure to meeting you and Mrs Aylwin at 
the forthcoming Summit of the Group of Fifteen in New 
Delhi. 
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